
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 2014 

INTERNATIONAL STUDENTS NEWSLETTER 

International Programs                                                                    University of Puget Sound 

Greetings from Allyson & Anna  

Hi everyone,  

 

Welcome to a new year of newsletters from the International Office. I am working now at the International 

Office and we will tell you once a month about upcoming events we are organizing and other important 

information. 

I hope the semester started well for everyone. How did the first month of classes, clubs and sports go? 

Hopefully you are not too busy with your papers and midterms (which are priority # 1!!) because we have 

some really interesting events coming up!  

Last week we had a great time at the Mariner’s game. We had hot dogs and garlic fries and enjoyed a great 

view of the city and the Mariners won!!  

Hope to see you around and don’t forget to like us on Facebook! =)  



Question or comments? Email us at internationalprograms@pugetsound.edu 

Movie Night Pumpkin Carving 

Winter Break Housing  
No plans of going home over the break? Need some peace and quiet during those 4 four weeks? 

International Programs may be able to arrange housing on campus for the whole winter break or just a few 

days. If you are interested please let us now before October 17th!!  

 

Sociology Prof. Roy is showing Slumdog Millionaire on 

Tuesday 10/07 from 6pm to 9pm at Thompson Hall 

193. She is inviting all International Students to join 

her class to watch and discuss this exciting movie. 

There will also be free pizza!  

If you haven’t seen the movie check out the trailer, 

you’ll love it! 

And if you have… it’s a movie worth watching 

again ...and you know it!  

 

CES Services  
The Carrier & Employment Service can help you with every step of your career. Make sure to check in with 

them if you are looking for a job, an internship or just for career advising. You will find them in Howarth 101 

from Monday-Friday from 8:30a.m.-4:30p.m. 

 

If you only need a quick resume review or have an urgent career query use their Career Advising Drop-in 

Hours: Monday, Wednesday, Friday 10 a.m.-Noon and Tuesday & Thursday 1:00p.m.-3:00p.m.  

Remember that you need authorization from International Programs to work off-campus!  

Upcoming Events 

Already excited about Halloween? The question is 
probably more like who isn’t? That’s why we are 
having our own International Pumpkin Carving!! 

We will meet on Thursday, October 30th from 5:00 - 

7:00 pm at Howarth 212.  

Bring some friends around but don’t forget to tell 

Allyson how many of you are coming so that we have 

enough pumpkins for everyone! 
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